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Meredith Rollins

From: Kyle Farley <kylepfarley71@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 7:56 AM
To: Zoning Inquiries
Subject: 1540 N Powerline Rd special exemption request

Categories: Meredith

 

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender  

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.  

 

As a property owner within the 500 feet I do not approve of the proposed use for outdoor storage. Traffic is 
already difficult on 16th. Trying to go south from 16th on to power line is a life risk daily. Adding more slow 
pulling out and in traffic before that would be chaotic at best. It’s already a mess with the lines formed for the 
scrap yard. 
Also outdoor storage brings theft.  We have had break ins where our trucks have had the catalytic converters 
stolen lately. Outdoor truck storage will just breed more of this and like. 
Not to mention the unsightliness of another outdoor storage along power line.  
Kyle Farley 
Madkole Holdings LLC 


